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From: Shereen Khatapoush <shereen.khatapoush@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2024 9:41 AM

To: Mona Miyasato; Supervisor Das Williams; Joan Hartmann; Steve Lavagnino; Supervisor
Nelson; Laura Capps; sbcob

Subject: Public Service in Paradise, Cost of Living

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Honorable Boatd of Supervisors Members: Supervisor Das Williams, Supervisor Laura Capps, Supervisor
Joan Hartmann, Supervisor Bob Nelson, and Supervisor Steve Lavagnino,

My name is Shereen IKhatapoush and I have had the privilege of working for the County for almost 9 years. As you
know, on our website where job openings are advertised it says, "public setvice in paradise” and I couldn't agree
more! And, as you also know, it's expensive to live in paradise! I'm writing to ask and urge you to please do the best
you can in contract negotiations and give your employees the same cost of living increase that you gave yourselves.

Thank youl

Shereen



